[bookmark: _GoBack]Have a question? Need an answer? 
If you have any questions at all about your child/their learning or something that has happened /we do in school that you would like clarification about please do not hesitate to ask. Your child’s/children’s class teachers are available for a quick chat on the playground after school as are Mrs Howells and Mrs Freckleton who are also on the gate in the morning. 

Homework Reminder
· From Year 1 upwards, children will be set homework and spellings on TEAMs on a Friday. Homework should be completed and returned on the following Wednesday. 
· Spelling tests will be the following Thursday in their green spelling book.  This is sent home with the children so that you can see how they get on. This book is for tests only, please do not allow your child to practise learning the spellings in here at home. 

Healthy Break time snack
Our school participates in the Government’s Fruit and Vegetable scheme, which entitles each child aged four to six to receive a free piece of fruit or vegetable daily. This supports our school commitment to healthy eating. KS1 children are offered a free piece of fruit or vegetable each day during break time so they do not need to bring their own snack into school. However, if after trying to encourage your child to try the fruit and vegetables available in school this is not to their liking then please feel free to send in a piece of fruit or a vegetable that they are happy to eat. 
All children in KS2 need to bring their own fruit /vegetable/healthy snack to school for a break time snack. If you have any concerns about this, please speak to your child’s class teacher at the end of the school day in the first instance or catch Mrs Howells/Mrs Freckleton on the school gate.  


